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l4ay 5 i l 9Ji4: 

To The.Assistant Attorneys-Gene~al 

From The Attorney General 

Attorney General 

" tr 

It is desirable that, in so far· as prqper, the 
members or the ·Attorney General's department shall 
cooper~te ip the "share-the-ride" program. However, 
sight must not ~e ·lost. of the fact tnat often_ times 
members of this department are traveling on highly 
conf_idential- bus in es s. . ··-•-· . 

I have.no opjection to members of .the department 
giving__ rides_,.to State employees who are going in 
the same direction if the nature of the trip, ·or 
any· portion of it-, -is not one that should not be 
disclosed· to anyone except to a member of the 
Attorney General's department or to the head of 
a department- for which the trip 1s·- made. If the 
trip, or·any.part or it, is confidential, it may 
very well be improper to take alo~g unauthorized 
persons. 

-FIC h 
cc to Philip w. Wheeler 

Frank I. Cowan 
Attorney General 


